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Comments: 

 Forest Supervisor Mary C. Erickson: The last wild buffalo herd in the U.S. is at risk, yet you have for failed to

include enforceable standards for migratory bison and their habitat. This is unfortunate and should be addressed

immediately. 

 

Regional Forester Leanne M. Marten: You have to list American bison as a Species of Conservation Concern in

Region One. Yet, as you know, these bison are at risk. Please make amends and list the American bison as a

Species on Conservation Concern as you should have in the first place. 

 

 


